
                  Friday 19th January 2018 
 
This week we have been thinking about the four seasons and how we can tell what sea-
son we are in.  We have focused on the clothes that we wear at different times of the year 
and the children have used their phonic knowledge to label items.  They have also contin-
ued to work on their sentence writing.  In maths we have been investigating 2d shape.  The 
children are more confident in naming basic shapes and describing their properties.  We will 
move on to naming and recognising shapes with more than 4 sides. 
 
Letters and Sounds  We have been revising the digraphs ‘’sh’, ‘ch’ and ‘th’ and learning 
how to read the words in phase 3. 
 
Next week  we will learning about penguins and writing factual sentences about them.  In 
maths we will focusing on addition. 
 
Banana penguins  We are hoping to be able to make these next week… 
 
 
      Please could your child bring in a  
      banana to use for this activity on  
      Thursday? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Displays If you haven’t had a chance to pop into the classroom recently then please have 
a look on our class page on the school website.  We have taken some photographs of the 
children’s fantastic artwork that are on display in our classroom and in the corridor. 
 
Weekly challenge  Choose an activity to complete from the ‘Polar Regions Home Learn-
ing Sheet’.  We look forward to sharing what the children do at home during Show and 
Tell on Thursday. 
 
With best wishes,  
 
 
Alicia Warren  


